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City of Beloit to Begin Street Resurfacing Projects 

 

August 19, 2024 - The City of Beloit’s 2024 Street Resurfacing is expected to 
begin this week.  

The project is being broken into three stages to complete all the work between 
August and October, weather permitting. 

Stage 1: Clinic Road and Big Hill Drive: The week of August 19, 2024, to early 
September. Clinic Road will be temporarily closed to through traffic starting 
Thursday, August 22.  

Stage 2: Oakwood Cemetery, Highland Avenue, Oak Street, Intersection of 
Inman Parkway/Prairie Avenue: September 9, 2024, to end of September. 

Stage 3: Post Rd, E Briar Ln, Wood Dr, Dewey Ave, Austin Pl/Carnforth 
Pl/Chatsworth Dr, E Grand Ave, Highland Ave, Poole Ct E: September 9, 2024, 
through early October. 

The schedule is subject to change. 

There will be minimal impacts to residents in these areas while the project is 
being completed. The roads will be open to at least one lane of traffic while the 
project is completed, except for work on Clinic Road. 
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